Arthur Koepsell - DNR

From: Venessa Langmacher

Sent: Wednesday, October 16, 2013 1:21 PM
To: Arthur Koepsell - DNR

Subject: RE: COA for the Form 4 Doc # 400495641

No problem. Thankst!

Venessa Langmacher

Senior Permit Analyst

BILL BARRETT CORPORATION
1099 18th Street | Suite 2300
Denver, CO 80202

D 303.312.8172 | F 303.291.0420

vlangmacher@billbarrettcorp.com

www.billbarrettcorp.com

@ Bill Barrett Corporation

From: Arthur Koepsell - DNR [mailto:Arthur.Koepsell@state.co.us]
Sent: Wednesday, October 16, 2013 12:58 PM

To: Venessa Langmacher

Subject: COA for the Form 4 Doc # 400495641

Venessa,

The Sample location 752900 (DWR Permit #229499) established in the NW quarter of section 2 4N 62W is required to
have a post drilling sample collected as described in rule 318ae4. Because a post drilling sample is required the
following COA will be applied to the Anschutz State 5-62-35-6457BH sundry notice:

The operator must make an attempt to collect a post drilling sample as described in rule 318Ae4 from Facility ID 752900
(DWR permit # 229499). If the well owner denies access for collection of a post drilling sample a Sundry Notice will be
required. The Sundry Notice should document the good faith efforts of BBC to collect the sample as described in rule
318Ae4.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns regarding the COA for this location.

Thanks,

Arthur

Arthur W. Koepsell, P.G.
Environmental Data Analyst

Oil and Gas Conservation Comission
1120 Lincoln St. Suite 801
Denver, CO 80203



Phone 303-894-2100 ext. 5148



